
PUBLIC NOTICE
HE PĀNUI

taupo.govt.nz

Julie Gardyne - CHIEF EXECUTIVE

NOTIFICATION OF DECISIONS 
ON SUBMISSIONS TO PLAN 
CHANGE 39 – RESIDENTIAL 
BUILDING COVERAGE
CORRECTION

There has been a correction to the date on the 
closure of consultation for Plan Change 39 – 
Residential Building Coverage. Appeals must 
now be in the prescribed form and lodged with 
the Environment Court by 5pm 7 February 2024.
Any person who has made a submission on Plan 
Change 39 – Residential Building Coverage, may 
appeal Council’s decision on their submission 
to the Environment Court. In accordance 
with Clause 14 of the First Schedule of the 
Resource Management Act 1991, appeals must 
be in the prescribed form and lodged with the 
Environment Court by 5pm on 7 February 2024.
Please phone senior policy advisor Hilary Samuel 
on 07 376 1591 or email hsamuel@taupo.govt.nz 
if you require further information.


